Reception Parent Information
The children have settled in really well and are becoming more familiar with being a part of St Julies School.

As the weather gets colder and children are wearing hats, scarves and gloves it, would be really helpful if you could make sure all clothes have names on and that your child brings a water bottle to school each day. Fruit is available for children at morning play, however if you wish, you may provide your own fruit or send in a piece of toast, cereal bars are not permitted in school due to nut allergies.

PE sessions will happen on a Monday and Thursday.
This term we will be learning lots of initial sounds and focussing on numbers to 10, we will also be learning about Ourselves, how we can be healthy and happy, Autumn and Materials.

Please continue helping your children to become more independent in all aspects of their daily routine, dressing and undressing, putting on and fastening their own coats, taking responsibility for their own belongings. Reading books will be sent home each Friday, to be returned on Monday as discussed in the Reading meeting.

If you have any further questions or concerns please call in after school.
